
Contact Info 
Please feel free to contact me 
at any time during the school 
year to discuss your concerns 
or questions about your child’s 
progress and  participation in 
speech therapy. E– mail is best 
and I will make every effort to 
get back to you within a 
reasonable time frame.  

Hopping into Spring! 
This month in therapy we wrapped up working on the 
housing unit where we focused on home related vocabulary, 
prepositions, and individual student goals  with that theme. 
We also worked on Easter words and introducing spring if 
your child does not celebrate Easter.  

Jessica James 
(440) 995-7300 ext. 7317  

jjames@mayfieldschools.org 

 

We read “There Was an Old Lady 
Who Swallowed a Chick” Included 
in this weeks Speech and Language 
Folders are copies of the book we 
made and extension activities. If 
you have any questions about how 
to level the activities for your 
child, please contact me for tips! 

With Spring Break next week, here is my 
favorite tip:  Talk and Play with your child! 
15 minutes of devoted play time can make 
a big difference 


